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New York State Bar Exam Rescheduled for Fall 2020 
 

ALBANY, NEW YORK−The Court of Appeals today announced that  

the New York State Bar Examination will not be administered on 

July 28-29, 2020 as previously scheduled.   

 

The Bar Examination will be rescheduled for dates in the fall, to 

be determined.   

 

When available, the Board of Law Examiners will announce the 

rescheduled dates for the examination and for the application 

filing period.   
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